
Hi Julia

Comments on the draft policy on behalf of Brighter Futures, 

Taxi drivers & DBS 

This is great news that there will be a requirement for a DBS check to be completed. 

Can the policy also include a requirement for taxi drivers to complete both Adult and 
Child Protection training, 

there is e-learning safeguarding level 1 course available for Staffordshire through the 
Staffordshire safeguarding Board,  e-learning child protection.  Looking at the website 
there may be a charge of £30.00, but would be worth checking,

Adult protection training is also available through the Safeguarding board.

Regards
Susan
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